
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
June 6, 2024 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Please accept my warmest greetings and congratulations as you spend this 
evening together paying tribute to the Brooklyn Queens Long Island Region of 
Women’s League for Conservative Judaism at its Annual Woman of Achievement 
gala, there are many worthy individuals assembled tonight. 
 
The Brooklyn Queens Long Island Region of Women’s League for Conservative 
Judaism has established a distinguished record of excellence, identifying, and 
responding to the needs of the community through its many programs and 
services. 
 
This wonderful organization is to be commended for its charitable involvements, 
quality leadership and selfless service which has made permanent and positive 
impact on us all. 
 
Please accept my best wishes and let me extend congratulations to this year’s 
honorees, and to all of you who work toward forwarding the goals of this fine 
organization throughout the year.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Bruce A. Blakeman 
County Executive 

Office of the County Executive 
1550 Franklin Avenue 

Mineola, New York 11501 


